
Date:August26,2025 

To: 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 

211 Sower Boulevard 

P.O.Box615 
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615 

RECEIVED 
AUG 2 8 2025 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

RE: Case No. 2025-00259- Investigation Into the Potential Expansion or Replacement 

of the Bullock Pen Water District Water Treatment Plant 

Dear Commissioners, 

I am writing this letter to implore the powers that be to refrain from altering Bullock Pen 

Lake In anyway. My name is Jeanne Goetz Kennedy, and I live at 958 Catlett Drive, 

Crittenden. Ky 41030. This idyllic lake has afforded me perpetual serenity; I rue the notion 

ofit being disrupted in anyway. 

The dehydration of this lake would cause many adverse effects; the wildlife here is 

phenomenal; the lake affords many species to habitats. The lake is what drew me here; 
even if someone offered me twice what this property is worth, I would deny it. But if the 

water level were to dissipate, I would not hesitate to move. This lake embodies peace. 

I know progress is inevitable, but progress can be done in a gentle manner. All avenues 

should be explored; nature is tranquility! 

Sin::v o!/ (J-(?l, Zn~cl;j-
tnne Goetz Kennedy cl 
958 Catlett Drive, Crittenden, Ky 41030 




